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January 15, 1960

4

The Okiahoma Uil cdn:pmw
L45T West Gunnison Street
Chieago 30, Illinois

Attention: Norbert J. Genluss

+

Gentlemens

Reference is made to your letter of January 7, 1960 concerning
complisnce of requirements of the Commission on the plugging of wells
williamson No. 1, Gillette No. 8 and Steinke No. 1, Keota Fiald,

On Janusry 4 we received a letter from The National Supply Compeny
glving details of the plugging of the Steinke No. 1. This lotier has
been accepted ss the plugging record for this well. However, we have not,
to date, received any plugging records for the Willismson No. 1 and

- Gillette No. 8.

In addition, it has been noted that the new operator of Keota Fleld
has submitted production reports commencing with October 1959. We are
still lacking a report for Jeptember. Inassuch as the effective date of
emnpotmntouzutmnﬂdiusmw.chuﬁm
responsible for submitting the September report.

We would appreciate receiving as soon as possible the plugging
m:wmtnnnamtimdammmwmmmm

" for the month of September 1959. Upon receipt of these reports, the

files mmmgmem'nmummmxm fiold should be
complete. '
| Very truly yours,
OIL AND CAS CUNSERVATICN COMMISSION

Frank J. Five, Assou. Fetvoleum Bngineer
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